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Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
125 S. Webster Street * Madison, W1 53703

To Whom This May Concern,
Regarding the December Snapshot of the 20/21 school year:

There were a few issues with our SIS system, which have now been resolved. Our grades were loaded as
insufficient instead of sufficient into the API due to an addendum change that was not caught prior to the
snapshot. Because of the grades not pulling correctly the following areas are affected.

Career Education and Coursework:
Technical Skills Attainment Student Participation Snapshot view, there are no students that were pulled.
There should be about fifteen to twenty students that were pulled for Internships or Supervised Worksite.

Under Advanced Credit Opportunities Student Participation, only students that failed the courses pulled
into the system. We should have about 200 students that pull into AP and Dual Enrollment

Perkins:
Due to grades pulling insufficient our CTE Participants and CTE Concentrator totals will not be correct.

Please update our snapshot data to the correct data in these areas.

Sincerely

Jessica Hutjens

Guidance Administrative Assistant
Brillion High School
920-756-9238
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